
 
 

 

 

               

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                          

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kindergarten News from 
Miss Bower’s Class 

June 6, 2014 
 

Our Week! 
This week we wrapped up our plant unit and finished tracking the growth of 
our plants. Some of our plants needed to be replanted but we are happy 

to report that all plants have started to sprout and grow!  
In math we have continued to learn strategies to solve word problems. We 
have focused a bit more on subtraction. We have learned more strategies 

that will help us, like drawing a picture, using a number line, and a tens 
frame.  

Clifford may be coming home with some students during the week for one 
night. This is so that all students have a chance to bring him home twice! 

 
 Please do not forget to turn in paperwork on the end of the year 

celebration. I will be sending home donation requests next week! We are 
so excited to celebrate our year! 

 

 
 

No “official” 
homework for the 
month of June. 

Continue reading 
and practicing sight 
words at home. Get 
outside and play!  

 

 
Clifford is 
going home 

with, 
Leah! 



Important Dates: 

June 11- Field Trip! 

June 17- Ice Cream Social! and 

Book Swap! 

June 24-Walking trip to the 

Hilton Library 

June 25- Fun Field Day 

June 26-Half Day—Last day of 

School! 

 

Reading Group 
Books 

With end of the year 
assessments, you may 

notice that your child is 
not coming home with as 
many books in their book 

bags. It is important, 
though, to continue 

reading at home and 
practicing sight words in 
order for students to 
maintain the skills they 

have learned this year!  

Some of the Great Read 

Alouds from this Week! 
 

The Giving Tree- Shel Silverstein 
 

The Magic School Bus Plants 
Seeds- Joanna Cole 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

                    

I have a few parents who have 
volunteered to run some events for 
our Fun Field Day. There is no rain 
date for this event. If it does rain, 
we will have classroom activities for 
the students to participate in. In the 
case of rain, parents will NOT need 
to volunteer. If you did volunteer, 

more information will be coming your 
way soon!  

                   

If your child has a summer birthday and 
would like to celebrate with the class, 
please let me know a good date for 

you from now until June 20th!  

 


